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Hamre Jaime

From: Ellen Haley <fishgirl.haley@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:36 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Please no bridge across Deschutes 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I'm an owner of 60775 River Bend Dr, Bend, Oregon 97702, and I oppose the building of a bridge across our beautiful 

river. We need to keep this area wild, for our elk and wildlife. Too many humans are encroaching on these wildlife areas 

and putting our wildlife in jeapardy. 

        Thank you, Ellen Haley 

Sent from my iPhone 


